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Foreword

Hideo KAWAMOTO
Director
International Research Center for Philosophy, Toyo University

The International Research Center for Philosophy resumed its activities on October 1, 2019, after half
a year’s hiatus. The six-month hiatus was mainly due to administrative and business reasons.

Since the Center resumed its functioning, a new research project has been set up, which will be
carried out for a fixed period of time. The project is titled “The Construction of 22"-Century World
Philosophy.” We are planning to develop a rough framework for this project by the end of March 2022.
Currently, it remains an intangible project that lies beyond the mist.

The following subtopics were chosen as a part of the project: “Information Technology Program”
(Associate Professor Kazuya Matsuura), “Eco Philosophy Program” (Professor Satoshi Inagaki), and
“History of Philosophy Program” (Associate Professor Kiyoaki Mieno). These programs were set up to
gather materials for discussion, irrespective of whether the solutions they offer are large or small.

The Center restarted on October 1 last year, and the year-end has passed in the blink of an eye. We
are about to enter the season equipped with miscellaneous tasks for the end of the school year.
Timewise, it was a fairly cumbersome task to collect the manuscripts while carrying out various other
tasks within a period of six months. In reality, we could spend only around two months on collecting
the manuscripts.

Inevitably, much effort has been devoted toward revising the manuscripts at hand and developing
new ones for publication in the current issue of the Journal of International Philosophy. Thus, we feel
that we have achieved some level of success.

Professor Mamoru Takayama taught a graduate course in the Department of Philosophy, Graduate
School of Letters, at Toyo University, and served as an outside expert for the International Research
Center for Philosophy. In addition, he kindly accepted our invitation to conduct a special lecture at
the meeting of the Hakusan Philosophy Association in Fall, 2019. We would thus like to extend our
heartfelt gratitude for his long-time collaboration with us. We hope to record and remember the
works of Professor Takayama.

Efforts made in the last six months will act as a springboard for developments in the coming years.
Although these efforts may not look smart or spectacular at present, we believe that they will make
for an adequate catalyst.





